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03.05.2025: Egor Litvinenko makes a surprise start in ADAC GT4 Germany!!!

It had been quiet for a long time around last year's Porsche Talent Pool driver Egor
Litvinenko. But last week, Egor suddenly made a comeback in the ADAC GT4 Germany.
And he once again left a lasting impression.

Almost seven months have passed since Egor's last start in the Porsche Carrera Cup, in
which he finished third on the podium. Egor has not sat in a racing car once during this time.
The young racing driver gives a brief account of this difficult time: ‘After my success in the
season finale in Hockenheim, it was actually clear that | would be competing in the Porsche
Carerra Cup for Allied Racing this season. But suddenly there were problems with the
renewal of my residence permit and | had to leave Germany. After a seemingly endless
bureaucratic process, | was allowed to re-enter the country in the spring. But then | realised
that the team | had been working with for the last four years was suddenly insolvent. The
season seemed to be over! Fortunately, Max and Felix Wimmer then signed me up for GT4
Germany at short notice!’

And so it was that Egor suddenly found himself on the starting grid of one of the strongest
touring car racing series in Europe without any preparation.

Thanks to the professionalism of the Wimmer Werk Motorsport team, who provided Egor
with a perfectly set-up car, he was able to concentrate fully on the new car and its driving
behavior. Egor quickly found his rhythm again. After 16th place in the first qualifying session,
he also finished 16th in the first race. During the night from Saturday to Sunday, the team
and drivers worked through all the data they had collected and worked out a strategy for
Sunday's race. This work bore fruit. After an excellent start, Egor was already in 11th place
and was about to finish in the top 10 before he was involved in a collision that cost him
several places. In the end, the car had to be parked due to a technical defect.

What remains is a very positive impression. Egor summarizes his weekend as follows:

‘| would like to thank the Wimmer family and the whole team for putting their trust in me to
start here without any preparation. We were already doing very well under the circumstances
and will now use the upcoming weeks until the second race at the Norisring to prepare
ourselves perfectly.’

www.egor-litvinenko.com

RAVENOL R :

VI T T I

instagram.com/egor_litvinenko _ info@rl-competition.com @ egor-litvinenko.com
Pressekontakt: Robin Landgraf, St.-Vitus-Str. 6c, 85232 Bergkirchen




